
From: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>  
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 10:07 AM 
To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov> 
Subject: FW: CASE NUMBER 2020-00290 REQUEST FOR INTERVENTION 

From: Winter,Paul A. 
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 10:02 AM 
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov> 
Subject: CASE NUMBER 2020-00290 REQUEST FOR INTERVENTION 

Name: Paul A. Winter and Janice M. Butters 

Address: 147 Whispering Pines Circle 

   Louisville, KY 40245 

Place of Residence: Persimmon Ridge Subdivision 

CASE NUMBER 2020-00290 

We received our notice of a proposed rate increase in our residential sewer rate for Persimmon Ridge 
Subdivision from Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company, Inc. (Bluegrass Water).  Our current rate 
with this company is $35.00 per month.  The proposed rate is $96.14 per month, an increase of over 
174%. 

An increase this large is excessive and poses an undue financial burden on residents of our 
community.  We understand that this rate increase request requires approval by the PSC.  We are asking 
the PSC to intervene and deny this request. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Paul A. Winter and Janice M. Butters 

OCT 16 2020



147 Whispering Pines Circle 

Louisville, KY 40245 

 




